
 

 

August 2018 

Bancroft TMC 
Newsletter  

Dear Residents, 

Firstly, we would like to thank all those         
residents whom signed our petition             
requesting LBTH to rectify our CCTV on the 
estate. According to the Management    
Agreement which they signed in February 
2016, it clearly stated that they are obliged to 
maintain this service. Our Solicitors remain 
involved too and following a recent estate 
walkabout organised by Cllr McQuillan, we 
received assurances of progress in this area.   
 
We are also awaiting further news from    
Tower Hamlets Homes over proposed lighting 
improvements which we feel is needed so 
our estate is both safer and brighter.  The 
TMC has offered to fund this much needed 
works out of our own efficiencies/surplus 
monies in order to have this in place before 
the autumn. We are still receiving reports of 
persons, not from our estate, acting in an anti
-social manner and it is vital that residents 
call the ASB line on 0207 364 5015 as it will 
help us receive more visits from the Police/
Park Guards.   
 
We will be starting a program of deep     
cleaning in the blocks and we have also       
arranged for the communal windows to be 
cleaned simultaneously.  Caretakers are busy 
jetting forecourts and the Community        
Payback teams are concentrating on painting         
bollards and trimming back hedges. We are 
delighted that the open top commercial bins 
that so blighted our estate looking ugly and 
attracting fly tipping have been replaced by 
street door collections with bins supplied by 
the TMC.   
 

The hot weather did not stop our growers in 
the communal garden of which this is our 
best season so far whilst we are delighted 
that all plots are being used. We are pleased 
to announce that the Margate trip later on in 
the month is now fully booked.  
 
At the end of September we are due to hold 
our AGM where candidates from the estate 
will be giving the opportunity to be elected 
on the TMC Management  Committee. If this 
is something that interests you then please 
send us an email on                                                   
enquiries@bancrofttmc.org.uk and we would 
be happy to provide further information.  
 
Finally, we would like to remind you that the 
TMC office will be closed on Monday 27th   
August 2018 for the August Bank Holiday and 
will reopen at 9.30am on Tuesday 28th August 
2018. For any repairs during the bank          
holidays and weekend, please contact Tower 
Hamlets Homes out of hours on 0800 376 
1637 or 0207 364 5015.  
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